)

Jesson’s

C of E Primary School Elements

Diocesan Learning Trust

Year | trip to
Think Tank Birminghan,

Dear Parents/Carers

We have booked a visit to the Think Tank in Birmingham for Year | on Wednesday 9th
July 2025.

We will be leaving school at 9:30am. and hope to return by 3:10pm. (this is clearly dependent
on traffic). Children will need to bring a packed lunch, no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please, (children
who are entitled to free school meals will have a packed lunch provided for them). Please ensure your
child is wearing suitable clothes.

The cost of the visit is £20-00 per child which includes an exciting opportunity to visit the
imagination workshop. We are certain the children will gain a lot from the visit by learning in
a fun, practical way. Should time allow, they will be able to visit the shop, so a small
amount of pocket money may be sent (maximum £5-00) but this is not essential.

Payments can be made online or via our card machine in the office (NO CASH). Payment
must be made by Wednesday |18 June 2025.

Please sign and return the permission slip below to your child’s class teacher as soon as
possible.

Yours sincerely

S. log

Mrs. S. Lea
Headteacher

| give permission for my child class to attend
the trip to Think Tank, Birmingham on Wednesday 9th July 2025.

My child receives free school meals and will require a packed lunch.

Signed (Parent/Carer)




